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September 14, 2023 

 

 

 

Mayor Paul Grenier 

Berlin City Hall 

168 Main Street 

Berlin, NH  03570 

 

Dear Mayor Grenier, 

 

I would like to inquire about the opportunity for me to join the 

Berlin Zoning Board of Adjustment.  I served as a Milan Zoning 

Board member, secretary and chairperson for more than a decade 

until I moved to Berlin in October, 2021. 

 

I believe that my background owning and managing real estate in 

Berlin as well as the time on the Milan Zoning Board would be 

helpful on the Berlin Zoning Board as well.  I am available to 

discuss this at your convenience. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

Linda Lamirande 
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